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Wednesday 26th February 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Becket Mass – Packed Lunch, Friday 28th February 2020 
 
On Friday, the children will be attending Mass at the Becket School. As the Mass takes place 
over the lunch break, we will be eating our lunches at the Becket School. On Friday, your child 
will need to bring a packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks) to school and they will carry 
this when we walk to the Becket School. However, if your child is eligible for free school meals, 
a packed lunch will be provided by the School but you will need to provide them with a drink.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Mr King, Year 3 Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


